
 

 

MID-CAPE REGIONAL CULTURAL COUNCIL 
MARCH 27, 2012 
BARNSTABLE TOWN HALL 
GROWTH MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE ROOM, 3RD FLOOR 
  
  
The meeting came to order at 7 PM, with co-chair Becky Lawrence reporting that the 
appointments of two new members are now "official." 
 
Arline Lowenthal and Marlene Weir were welcomed to the Council. 
  
Mary Carroll Allen was unanimously elected Treasurer to fill a Council vacancy. 
  
Becky reported about the on-line survey, which may need some minor tweaking, seeking 
community input to help determine funding priorities for grants.  Members are asked to email the 
survey to interested parties.   Becky will list it on the town website, the Arts Foundation and 
other groups.   Results will be announced at the upcoming May 29 program. 
  
A detailed report followed on "Sharing Our Stories -- A Mid-Cape Cultural  
Council Meeting and Showcase" scheduled for May 29 at Cultural Center of Cape Cod.   
1.  Becky previewed a PowerPoint presentation giving information about who we are, what  we do, 
grants, funding essentials, cultural collaborations, etc. 
2.  People attending will be asked to provide suggestions reflecting community needs. 
3.  Richard and Patricia are lining up past grantees to provide entertainment.   So far John  Dirac, 
Denya LeVine and Jean Marie O'Claire have agreed to participate.  Others are being asked as 
well. 
4.  Seating, hospitality and other details were discussed. 
  
Minutes of previous meeting were accepted. 
  
Next meeting will be April 24 in the same conference room. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM. 
  
Elaine Skoler, Secretary 
  
 


